
 

 

 

 
 
Date:  November 4, 2024 
To:   Faculty, Staff and Student Workers 
From:   Human Resources 
Subject:  FY25 Announcement Mandatory Training 
 
 

We are pleased to announce the rollout of [ÍıÍŘϙ�ĲĖŽôŘŜĖťƅЍŜ mandatory assignments that are crucial for our ongoing 
commitment to maintaining a safe, ethical and compliant workplace. We are launching our annual regulatory compliance 
training program. Please find the details below: 

Assignment Rollout Dates 

Course 


